
From: Rep Fahey
To: JWMHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: Junction City Hospital
Date: Monday, March 06, 2017 11:47:14 AM

Linda and Eric,

Please accept this submitted testimony on HB 5026, the OHA budget, relating to the Junction City Hospital.

Thank you,

Jake Foster
Lead Legislative Assistant
Representative Julie Fahey | District 14
(503) 986-1414

-----Original Message-----
From: Phares Gilchrist [mailto:ephares@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 11:11 AM
To: Rep Fahey <Rep.JulieFahey@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Junction City Hospital

Dear Rep. Fahey,

I would like to be counted as one who supports The Junction City Hospital and would hope that it would continue to
fill that crucial space needed to treat those with mental conditions that can be successfully returned to society.

Phares Gilchrist

Sent from my iPhone
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